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affiliated with the school of American research

March 28, 1973

Dear Indian Arts Fund Member:

Distribution of our assets following dissolution is now 
substantially complete, despite the many complications 
caused by a very generous but totally unexpected gift 
from another continent!
John Meem and I felt that you might like to hear of this 
and other adventures we have had as your trustees•
We are therefore calling a final meeting of the member­
ship, as was suggested last November, to present a report 
on our activities for all of you whose concern for the 
Fund has been evidenced in so many ways over the years.
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We have also invited Doug Schwartz and Larry Waterman 
to say a few words on behalf of the School of American 
Research and the Southwest Association on Indian Affairs 
about their organizations' plans to use the assets we 
have contributed to them.
Bertha Dutton has generously invited us to join her at 
the Museum of Navaho Ceremonial Art for this meeting, 
which will be held at 4pm on Thursday, April 12, 1973.
John, Bertha, and I look forward to seeing you all that 
afternoon at the Museum.

Sincerely

Peter Dechert


